
	

	

July	13,	2016	

Council	President	Russ	Stark	
Councilmember	Dai	Thao	
City	of	Saint	Paul	
15	West	Kellogg	Street,	Suite	310	
Saint	Paul,	MN	55102	
	

Dear	Council	President	Stark	and	Councilmember	Thao:	

At	its	monthly	member	meeting	on	July	13,	2016,	the	Selby	at	Snelling	Business	Association	passed	the	
following	motion:		

“The	Selby	at	Snelling	Business	Association	supports	adding	a	turn	lane	directing	traffic	from	westbound	
Selby	Avenue	to	turn	right	onto	Saratoga	Street,	travel	west	on	Dayton	Avenue,	and	turn	right	onto	
Snelling	Avenue	Northbound.	It	strongly	advocates	adding	traffic	calming	measures	at	the	corner	of	
Selby	Avenue	and	Saratoga	Street	as	well	as	the	corner	of	Saratoga	Street	and	Dayton	Avenue.”	

Sincerely,	

Ed	Conley	

SSBA	President	


